Brief Notes from the Patient Forum Meeting

held on Monday 14th March 2016
Present:-      Rachael Kirkham

                    Rupert Leggett

Vivienne Lane

Michael Kitchen 
Mona Patel 


Margaret Howe



Avril Binns



Helen Yoxall

                    Gill Warburton
Apologies:- Elisabeth Williams
AGENDA ITEMS:-
1.  Brief Feedback by Vivienne from recent Healthwatch meetings

2.  Friends and Family Cards
3.  Analysis of Patient Survey

4.  Bolton Quality Contract 2016/17
6.  Any Other Business

7.  Date and Time of next Meeting

PRINCIPAL OUTCOMES OF DISCUSSIONS:-

Rachael opened the meeting by asking Dr. Helen Yoxall to introduce herself to the group. Dr. Liversedge was unable to attend this meeting and so Dr. Yoxall was attending instead.
 

1.  Brief Feedback by Vivienne from recent Healthwatch meetings – 
Vivien gave a brief summary of the five Healthwatch meetings that she had attended since the last patient forum and handed out some literature to those present.  The September meeting centred around the Care Act and Carers Assessments.  The October meeting was about pharmacies and the additional work that they are now taking on.  The Fire Service attended the November meeting outlining the services that they provide other than fire-fighting and the December meeting was a Christmas party.  The January meeting was all about Devolution.


2.  Friends and Family Cards – This was left until the next meeting.
3.  Analysis of Patient Survey – The patient survey was discussed and each individual question and its responses were analysed by the group. The overall conclusion was that the survey results were excellent once again and the group was very pleased that the practice had done so well.

Suggestions that were made were to promote the online booking of appointments and prescriptions in the waiting room and also maybe an apology for if any patients are kept waiting with an explanation as to why GPs and nurses sometimes run late. This could be either through the Jayex Board or on a TV screen linked to a computer. Another suggestion was to send a copy of all the patients’ comments that related to the school parents using the surgery car park, to the new headmaster at St. John's school.  It was also suggested that some of the lovely comments that have been made on the survey be included in a future newsletter.

5.  Bolton Quality Contract 2016/17 – it was agreed to leave this until the next meeting when Dr. Liversedge will be present.


6.  Any Other Business – Following on from the last meeting, Mona had very kindly put together a suggested newsletter which included information on various screening programmes that the practice is trying to promote.  Gill explained that the latest newsletter is already typed up and ready to go out, once she has proof read it, but some of Mona's information will be either added into this newsletter or included in the next one.  Gill thanked Mona for taking the time to do this.  

7.  Date and Time of Next Meeting – the next meeting will take place on Monday 20th of June 2016 at 7pm at the health centre.  If anyone has any agenda items for the meeting, please email these to Gill.
